
From: Legislative Services Agency <lsa@scstatehouse.gov>
To:  

Date: 4/13/2018 1:20:40 PM
Subject: *** Service Notification *** - Digital Cable Television Network

 
 
The Legislative Services Agency (LSA) is aware of the digital cable television outage and is working to resolve with the 
service provider, Spectrum. This issue has been identified as a fiber cable that belongs to Spectrum TV.
 
We apologize for the inconvenience this has caused and will update as more information becomes available.
 
Please contact the Service Desk via email at LSA@scstatehouse.gov or by phone at 2-4420 if you have any questions 
or concerns.
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